Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 1:48 PM

To: ‘Bob Hall’

Subject: RE: Major Release Notification: C-141 Chiso 14 State 8711 Tank Battery
Bob,

The NMOCD tracking number for this event is 1RP-5460.

| am the new OCD District 1 Environmental Specialist and will be handling all of the Lea County C-141 events for the time
being, so please feel free to reach out if you have any questions.

Thanks,
Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Bob Hall <BHall@btaoil.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2019 4:16 PM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Griswold, Jim, EMNRD
<Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>

Subject: [EXT] Major Release Notification: C-141 Chiso 14 State 8711 Tank Battery

Please find attached a copy of the C-141 providing notice of the release of produced water inside the lined containment
at the Chiso 14 State Tank Battery.

It is classified as a Major Release - 40 BBL total.

All of the fluid was recovered out of the lined containment, it's a relatively new tank battery.
If you have questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thanks,

Bob.

Bob Hall

BTA Oil Producers, LLC
104 S. Pecos Street
Midland, TX 79701



bhall@btaoil.com
(432) 682-3753 (office)
(432) 312-2203 (cell)

Your message is ready to be sent with the following file or link attachments:

C-141 Chiso 14 State 8711 Tank Battery

Note: To protect against computer viruses, e-mail programs may prevent sending or receiving certain types of file
attachments. Check your e-mail security settings to determine how attachments are handled.



